
WAYNE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SERVICES
IN COOPERATION WITH THE

TOWNSHIP OF CANTON
ANNOUNCES A PUBLIC HEARING

FOR THE ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT
OF THE

CANTON CENTER ROAD IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
(FROM SOUTH OF PALMER ROAD TO SOUTH OF CHERRY HILL ROAD)

CANTON TOWNSHIP
Tuesday, April 21, 2009

5 p.m. -7 p.m.
at the

Township of Canton 
Administration Building

Lower Level, Meeting Room E 
1150 Canton Center S.

Canton Township, MI 48188

The Environmental Assessment will be available 
for review during normal business hours 

beginning April 2, 2009 and ending May 8, 2009
at the following locations: 

Township of Canton 
Administration Building
1150 Canton Center S.

Canton Township, MI 48188

Canton Public Library
1200 S. Canton Center

Canton, MI 48188

Wayne County Department of Public Services
Field Engineering 

Permit Office
33809 Michigan Ave.

Wayne, MI 48184

The Environmental Assessment is available for viewing on the Wayne County web site 
at http://www.waynecounty.com/mygovt/dps/. Look for News Releases.

Comments may be made in person at the aforementioned public hearing or in writing to Victoria J. Holland at Wayne County
Department of Public Services, Engineering Division, 415 Clifford, Detroit MI 48226 

or by email to CantonCenterEA@co.wayne.mi.us .   
Written comments must be submitted no later than May 8, 2009.

Publish April 2 and April 9, 2009


